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LD 2086

I am in favor of Bill 2086. The general public thought that forfeited firearms around
the country (and in Maine) were to be destroyed. However, learning that they are only
partially destroyed and subsequently repurposed seems totally inappropriate. To
provide parts or help to create an unregistered ghost gun is not what should happen to
a weapon used in any type of crime.

Please vote “ought to pass” for this Act to Amend the Law Governing the Disposition
of Forfeited Firearms.

Thank you



